

Cedar Chest Quilters' Guild

newsletter

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Uncoming Classes & Events	. 2
Fat Quarters Info	2
Tips & Techniques	2
Sunshine & Shadows	2
Committee Chairs	2
Board Members	1
President's Message	1

BOARD MEMBERS

President Julie Patrick586-6832
First Vice President LaRee Rees586-0841
Second Vice President Liz Jacomb586-1706
Secretary Alayna Coombs867-1434
Treasurer

Those who bring sunshine into the lives of others, cannot keep it from themselves. -Sir James M. Barrie, 1860-1937, British Playwright

Jean Fitzgerald.....477-3034

FROM OUR PRESIDENT...

Dear Ones,

I can't tell you how much I appreciate all of you. The time and talents we give is beyond measure. I feel privileged to be a part of this guild.

Our Team Sew was a huge success. We had 25 members present. Thanks to Janet Dexter and Linda Dwyer for a fun filled day.

We are about to enter into a very busy time. I now would like you to concentrate on yourselves and your families in getting ready for the Holiday Season. LaRee has great classes planned and there is even a UFO Day this month. Make sure to look at the upcoming events in this newsletter.

Next month we will be nominating officers for the upcoming year. The election will actually take place at the December meeting. The new Officers will take place in March 2010.

Call Jean Fitzgerald to help with the opportunity quilt tickets. The tickets will be on sale at Granny's and at the Color Country Quilt Show at the Heritage Theater this month, and at our monthly meetings, as well. Don't forget to see our quilt show Oct. 23 & 24th at the Festival Hall-Heritage Theater. Please contact Judy Stolrow to enter your quilts in the show. This event is in conjunction with the Livestock Festival and is very well attended.

Have you registered for our January Retreat????? It's coming up fast, don't wait too long.....

Happy Quilting,

Julie Patrick



COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

Judy Stolrow Historian Mona Covington Newsletter **Publicity** Rae Overson Luncheons Susan Goodman **Humanitarian Projects** Janet Dexter Special Projects & Mona Covington & **Quilt Shows** Judy Stolrow Retreat Francine Lyndaker Class Coordinator LaRee Rees Hospitality Kathy Adrian Librarian Judie

SUNSHINE & SHADOWS ◆



Wright

Rockwell

Friendship Circles

Sunshine & Shadows

Our sincere condolences go to Gloria Uehlein at this time. Her husband passed away on Sept 25, 2009 following a long illness.

Judy

Judie Wright

TIPS & TECHNIQUES

Are You a Frugal Quilter?

1. There are lots of free patterns out there for beautiful hand-sewn tree ornaments for holidays. Scraps of fabric and batting are all you need!

Check these web pages out to get started:

http://zencrafting.blogspot.com/2008/1 2/fabric-origami-star-ornament.html http://dollmakersjourney.net/origami/

FAT QUARTERS DRAWING



Bring one fat quarter in the theme of the month and get your name in the drawing!! You just might take home the bundle of fat quarters!!

The theme for November:

CHRISTMAS & HOLIDAY FABRIC

UPCOMING CLASSES & EVENTS

October 8: Regular monthly meeting & potluck luncheon: 10 a.m. at Senior Center

October 15: Sewing Accessories class. You won't want to miss this one. There will be something for everyone. Make one or make all of the sewing accessories. Great for yourself or a Christmas gift for someone else.

Oct 23 & 24: The Color Country Quilt Show will be at the Heritage Center The Quilt Show will run Oct 23 & 24th. The Smith Brothers Dirt Band will be performing at the Heritage Center on Friday night.

October 29: Hey Quilters it's "UFO dAY"! You know what that means.... Come sew where the phone doesn't ring for you!

Nov 5: Block of the Month

Nov 12: Regular Guild meeting 10:00am. At the Senior Center.

Nov 19: Windings Ways Quilt Class with Sandy Robles. Fee: \$5.00 per student.

Nov 26: Thanksgiving Day . No guild activities.

THINGS TO REMEMBER.....